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As of 2008, the IRB will no longer release its membership list.  No member of the IRB may participate 
in the review or vote of any project in which the IRB member is an investigator, has a financial 
conflict of interest, or has any other interest which has an adverse impact on the IRB member's 
ability to exercise independent judgment.   
 
Information regarding board attendance during IRB review of specific protocols can be obtained upon 
request. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
Rosemary Kraemer, Ph.D., C.I.P. 
Director, Human Research Protections Program  


